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Town of Northbridge Legal Notice
Fire Department Strategic Plan Development Services

The Town of Northbridge (“Town”), through the Town Manager, requests proposals from qualified firms for Strategic Plan Development Services to prepare a Strategic Plan for the Northbridge Fire Department.  Plan Development Services will commence immediately after the contract award.  The Strategic Plan is expected to be completed by March 31, 2022.  The RFP document is available by email request to Town Manager, Adam Gaudette, at agaudette@northbridgemass.org.  Sealed responses clearly labeled "Strategic Plan Development Services for the Northbridge Fire Department" are due by 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 28, 2021, delivered to:  Town Manager/Chief Procurement Officer, Northbridge Town Hall, 7 Main Street, Whitinsville, MA 01588.  The Town reserves the right to reject any and all proposals; to waive any defects, informalities, and minor irregularities; to award contracts; or cancel this RFP, if it is in the Town's best interest to do so. 
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